
 
 
 
 
 

   M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
Date:  June 2, 2022 
 
To:  Keith Leonard, Associate Planner, City of Tualatin 
 
From:  Jackie Sue Humphreys, Clean Water Services (CWS) 
 
Subject: Bridgeport Elementary Greenhouse, AR22-0002, 21E19 01900 
 
 
Clean Water Services has no concerns or objections to this application request. 


